We need change. We need you. Please join us.

SinceJanuary 2019, there have already been more than
seven gun-related deaths in Connecticut, alone.

The Stamford-based, non-profit organization, Young Athletes 4 Change, LLC, invites you to
discuss the recent and ongoing gun violence that has so viciously affected our community
and families at our upcoming community event on Saturday, April 20, 2019 at the Stamford
Boys and Girls Club.

The event will kick offat12pm with a luncheon panel discussion, followed by a community
basketball tournament entitled, “Shoot 4 Change”. Because, we need change.

There are several families that have been victims of gun violence in Connecticut. Mothers
that have lost their sons, children have lost their fathers, families have lost their friends.

For the last few years, Young Athletes 4 Change, has been a voice in the community supporting
the development of ouryouth and promoting community activism through positive, athletic
programs. Our goal is to serve our community by providing a platform for those who want to
share their hurt, those who want supportand grieve with these families and those who want
to make a difference.

We would love for you to hear your community constituents share their stories.

Furthermore, we would be delighted if you are willing to speak on a panel —about your
dedication to helping us end gun violence crimes in Connecticut and discuss what efforts
are being done right now to keep our community safe. We hope this provides the
opportunity to stimulate and strengthen trust that our communities instill inour leaders of
power.
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| AND AS LEADERS, THAT CHANGE STARTS WITH YOU
| |
' PLEASE JOIN US IN SOLIDARITY FOR THIS E TREMELY IMPORTANT CAUSE. |

Please reach out to Wilner Joseph, Founder of Young Athletes 4 Change, at
wil@youngathletes4change.com Or203-898-2825 or visit our website at
YoungAthletes4Change.com for more information about our organization
and how you can support.



